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SCHOOL DIARY 
 

Friday, 5 October - Year 3 Family Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 
Parents, family and friends of children in Year 3 are welcome to attend. 
 
Friday, 5 October - PTA Meeting at 2.30pm in the New Meeting Room 
The PTA are meeting to discuss plans for the upcoming bonfire and fireworks night and all parents and 
carers are welcome to come along. 
 
Monday, 8 & Tuesday, 9 October - Bikeability for Year 5 - GROUP 1 
If your child is taking part in bikeability and are in Group 1 please ensure they bring their bike and cycle 
helmet to school on Monday and Tuesday. (Bikes should be in a road worthy condition). 
 
Monday, 8 October - NO NETBALL CLUB 
 
Tuesday, 9  October - Year 3 Swimming  
 
Thursday, 11 & Friday, 12 October - Bikeability for Year 5 - GROUP 2 
If your child is taking part in bikeability and are in Group 2 please ensure they bring their bike and cycle 
helmet to school on Thursday and Friday. (Bikes should be in a road worthy condition). 
 
Thursday, 11 October - Year 1 Pirate Workshop 
Children in Year 1 can come to school dressed as a pirate. (No swords or weapons please!) 
 
Friday, 12 October - Year 6 Family Worship 
Parents, family and friends of children in Year 6 are welcome to attend. 
 

OPEN DAY OPEN DAY   

 TUESDAY, 6 NOVEMBER 
On Tuesday, 6 November we will be holding our Open Day for children due to start school in 

September 2019. Our Open Day will run from 9.30 to 11.30am and 1.45 to 2.45pm. If you, or 

anyone you know, has a child due to start school next September, please do come along. We 

would also like to welcome parents of children in any other year groups who may be considering 

our school for their child/ren. We have attached a copy of our poster advertising this event which 

we would be grateful if you could display if you are able too. 



PTA NEWS 

Friday, 9 November - PTA Bonfire and Fireworks Display 
On Friday, 9 November the PTA will be holding their annual Bonfire and Fireworks 

Display. This always proves to be a very popular event and the PTA are working hard 

planning another fantastic evening with stalls and refreshments as well as the bonfire and 

fireworks display later in the evening. 

 

Poster Competition 

This year’s poster competition was judged by Karl Aylett, our Community Warden. Mr Aylett had a difficult job 

choosing a winner from the many wonderful entries and he asked to mention how great they all were. The 

winner will be announced in Friday Worship and included in next week’s School News. 

How you can Help 

The PTA would like your help with various things needed to make the evening another great success. They 

would welcome donations of: 

 * Teddies (PTA will confirm shortly of when these may be brought to school) 

 * Plastic Milk Bottle Tops 

 * If you are able to help before, during or after the event, please let a member of the PTA or the School 

Office know. 

Non-Uniform Day 

On Friday, 2 November the school will be holding a non-uniform day. THE PTA HAVE DECIDED THAT THERE 

WILL BE A CHOCOLATE AND BOTTLE TOMBOLA THIS YEAR RATHER THAN A CHILD AND ADULT TOMBOLA AND 

SO DONATIONS FOR THIS ON NON-UNIFORM DAY WOULD BE MOST WELCOME. 

Push-the-button 

In the lead up to the event the school council will again be selling tickets for a chance to push-the-button to 

start the fireworks display. We will provide further information in due course. 
 

Wednesday, 17 October - PTA AGM at 6.00pm in the School Hall 

OTHER NEWS 

Fledglings First Class Photograph Supplement  
The Fledglings first class photograph supplement will appear in the Kent Messenger paid papers week 
commencing 8 October 2018. 
 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

Celebration Worship 
We hold our celebration worship every Friday morning to celebrate the achievements the children have 
made over the past week. If your child has received an award, medal or any kind of achievement outside 
of school, and would like this presented during worship, please bring it to the school office. 

 



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  8.10.18 

MONDAY   

Netball Club NO 

TUESDAY   

 Golf Club Yes 

WEDNESDAY   
Football Team 
Practise Yes 

THURSDAY   

Scooter Club Yes 

FRIDAY   

Football Club Yes 

If you are interested in joining 
any of our After School Clubs, 
please ask at the school office – 
thank you. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Halling 
Headteacher 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING 

‘WORKER OF THE WEEK’ FRIDAY, 28 SEPTEMBER 2018 

Fledglings 
Jacob McCarthy 

Year 1 
Coby Smissen 

Year 2 
Levi Moor 

Year 3 
Joey King 

Year 4 
Thomas Wood 

Year 5 
Flynn Goodrich 

Year 6 
Esther House 

 Dinosaurs Love Underpants          
by Claire Freedman and Ben Cort 
 

I love this book. All the pictures of 

pants at the front make me laugh!! 

 

Mrs Mellett. Year 2 



 

     Eastry Church of  

England Primary School 

 

For September 2019 starters 

(for children born between 1 September 2014 to 31 August 2015) 

Tuesday, 6 NovemberTuesday, 6 November  
9.30am to 11.30am or 1.45pm to 2.45pm9.30am to 11.30am or 1.45pm to 2.45pm  

NO NEED TO BOOK JUST TURN UP!NO NEED TO BOOK JUST TURN UP!  

COME AND SEE THE SCHOOL AND COME AND SEE THE SCHOOL AND 

CHILDREN AT WORKCHILDREN AT WORK  

Please call 01304 611360 for further informationPlease call 01304 611360 for further information  

OPEN DAYOPEN DAY 


